
PERTH AND KINROSS COUNCIL 
 

REVIEW OF POLLING DISTRICTS AND POLLING PLACES 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Perth and Kinross Council has now completed a 
statutory review of Polling Districts and Polling Places within the Perth and Kinross 
local government area in terms of the Section 18(c) of the Representation of the 
People Act 1983, as amended.  Full details of the amendments to the polling 
arrangements in Perth and Kinross as a result of this review are now available for 
public inspection at 
 
 Blairgowrie Library, 46a Leslie Street, Blairgowrie 

Breadalbane Community Library, Crieff Road, Aberfeldy 
Council Building, 2 High Street, Perth 

 Loch Leven Community Library, The Muirs, Kinross 
Pullar House, Kinnoull Street, Perth 

 Strathearn Community Campus, Pittenzie Road, Crieff 
 
The approved scheme and all documents associated with this review are also 
available on the Council’s website. 
 
Following the conclusion of the review, representations may be made to the Electoral 
Commission regarding the designation of polling districts and polling places in Perth 
and Kinross.  Full details of the Appeals Process are available from premises above 
and on the Council’s website. 
 
 

Thomas Glen 
Returning Officer 
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